
 
 

BOARD OF VISITORS 

OFFICERS AND COMMITTEES 

2024-2025 
 

STANDING COMMITTEES 
 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 
Charles E. Poston, Chair 
Barbara L. Johnson, Vice Chair 
Ardine Williams, Secretary 
Kendrick F. Ashton 
Stephen J. Huebner 
C. Michael Petters 
John P. Rathbone 
Laura Keehner Rigas 
Carrie S. Nee 
Michael J. Fox 

 
(Subcommittee on Compensation – C. Michael Petters, Chair; John P. Rathbone, Vice Chair; 
Barbara L. Johnson; Ardine Williams) 

 
ACADEMIC AFFAIRS 
Barbara L. Johnson, Chair 
AnnaMaria DeSalva, Vice Chair 
John Brownlee 
Courtney M. Malveaux 
Laura Keehner Rigas 
TBA, faculty representative 
TBA, student representative 
Peggy Agouris 

 
ADMINISTRATION, BUILDINGS AND GROUNDS 
Ardine Williams, Chair 
W. Taylor Franklin, Vice Chair 
Rob W. Estes 
J.E. Lincoln Saunders 
TBA, faculty representative 
TBA, student representative 
Michael Todd 

 

(Design Review Board – Ardine Williams) 
 

AUDIT, RISK AND COMPLIANCE 
Stephen J. Huebner, Chair 
Courtney M. Malveaux, Vice Chair 
J.E. Lincoln Saunders 
Ardine Williams 
Kent B. Erdahl 
Pamela H. Mason 



Board of Visitors 

Committees – 2024-2025 

FINANCIAL AFFAIRS 
C. Michael Petters, Chair 
Rob W. Estes, Vice Chair 
Thomas K. Norment, Jr. 
John P. Rathbone 
TBA, faculty representative 
TBA, student representative 
Michael Todd 

 

INSTITUTIONAL ADVANCEMENT 

Kendrick F. Ashton, Jr., Chair 
AnnaMaria DeSalva, Vice Chair 
John Brownlee 
Jennifer T. Mackesy* 
Jill Holtzman Vogel 
TBA, faculty representative 
TBA, student representative 
Matthew T. Lambert 

 

THE STUDENT EXPERIENCE 
Laura Keehner Rigas**, Chair 
Jennifer T. Mackesy, Vice Chair 
Kendrick F. Ashton 
Stephen J. Huebner 
C. Michael Petters 
TBA, faculty representative 
TBA, student representative 
Virginia M. Ambler 
Brian D. Mann 

 
RICHARD BLAND COLLEGE COMMITTEE 
John P. Rathbone, Chair 
Jill Holtzman Vogel, Vice Chair 
W. Taylor Franklin 
Barbara L. Johnson 
Thomas K. Norment, Jr. 
Daniel Franke, faculty representative 
Sergio Perez, student representative 
Debbie L. Sydow 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

*The Rector has asked Jennifer T. Mackesy to be the board representative on the William & Mary Foundation. 

**President Rowe has asked Laura K. Rigas to be the board representative to the Washington Center Advisory Board 

and the VA250 initiatives, including Highland. 


